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Good morning, 

I am writing this morning more concerned than ever for the people of the state of 

Oregon. I have just been made aware that the radicals in the state have decided to 

make it even worse in terms of taking freedoms established by the constitution. After 

reading the latest report about the intent to “gut and stuff” measure 114 with even 

more ridiculous and restrictive rules it makes me wonder who is going to be left in this 

state when they decide that taking second amendment rights aren’t enough? This is 

nothing more that a continuation of the attack on the freedom of the law abiding, tax 

payers who just want to raise their family in peace. It seems that the government in 

this state is dead set on supporting drug users and criminals while penalizing those 

who pay the taxes and go to work every day. This has to stop! Please do everything 

you can to help steer this state away from the cliff that these radicals seem to be 

seeking to take our state over. Thank you. 

 


